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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my concern at the proposed local plan that refers to a development
in Thelwall Heys.

I don't think this should go ahead as proposed.

It will damage not only the local infrastructure and quality of local life (including air
pollution, strain on local services, traffic, etc.) but also is a criminal mismanagement/ waste
of Green Belt land - all without sufficient evidence that it will deliver the benefits outlined.

In summary, the plan is not sound.

Thank you
Rob Fullerton-Batten




